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MOORE UNDERGROUND, INC.
P.O. Box 2009
Fairview, OR 97024
503-618-9779 / Fax 503-618-9579

FAX COVER SHEET

TO: Washington Utllities and Transportation Commission
ATTENTION: Ken Chapman

FAXNUMBER:  260-586-1181

RE: Request for Refund/Cancellation of CC Permit App.
FROM: Kendall Miller

DATE; 1/6/11

Number of Pages: 3
(including cover)

_Urgent __ Please Reply _X For Review _ Please Comment  _ For your Information
COMMENTS:

We are requesting a refund of $275.00 for our Common Carrier Parmit Application.
We also are cancelling our appiication for this pending permit.

The attached Inspection and subsequent vlolatlon stated that our company needed a
Common Carrier Paermit, However, after further Investigation of the requirements of
the CC permit it has come to Hight that the violation was clted in error, as we do not
need a CC permit to operate,

Moore Underground, Inc. is an excavation company located in Oregon who ls a
private carrier that was hauling its own spoils from a job sjte in Washington. It is our
understanding that a Common Carrier Permit is not needed for this type of work.

Please conslder the refund as we were just trying to satisfy the violation notice and
had we known that the violation was an error we would not have applied for the cC
permit,

Thank you,
Kendall Miiler




